
 

Dear Parents / Carers 

From Tuesday 31st March 2020 St Clair High School will be operating fully online.  

SCHS is open, however to best prepare our school community for what may be ahead we will operate fully online 

as of tomorrow to give us the time to identify any glitches and address them whilst the school remains open. 

Learning from home refers to the way we maintain teaching and learning activities in the event of a prolonged 

school closure such as restrictions as a result of COVID-19. 

Students still attending school will access their learning online as if they were at home. Students at home will be 

expected to engage in their learning as per their normal timetable. Teaching staff will be available for instruction 

and delivery of lessons via their timetables remotely. 

There is a lot to take into consideration, the capacity of our community to engage in online learning, the length of 

the interruption and what technology and other tools are available for our teachers, students and parents for this 

to occur. I ask that you be patient as we work together to ensure our students remain our focus and that we are 

able to offer some routine in an otherwise uncertain time. 

Students are required to log into SENTRAL at 8.25am where they will receive instructions for the day. Please see 

instructions below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SENTRAL is your first port of call for tasks, questions or issues. 

1. First thing each day, go to: https://stclairhs.sentral.com.au/portal2/#!/login 
2. Sign in, using your student ID and password (same as the computers at school) 
3. Click on Teacher Messages to view your tasks for the day. Reply to your teacher’s messages that you have 

seen them. 
4. If you have questions, message the teacher of that class by clicking Teacher Messages and then their name. 
5. If you have asked a question, you will need to check SENTRAL for your teacher’s responses. 

 

Thank you for the overwhelming support we have received from our parents/carers during this challenging time. 

It certainly shows that together, working side-by-side, we will make the greatest difference for our SCHS 

community. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Julie Tegart 
Principal 
30 March 2020 

St Clair High School 
6 Endeavour Avenue, ST CLAIR NSW 2759 
Phone: (02) 9670 6700 / Fax: (02) 9834 3867 
Email: stclair-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
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